
INITIATIVES, LIKE THE FISH
REPOPULATION PROJECT

COORDINATED BY MR.
BERZAK, PROVIDE A

VALUABLE CONTRIBUTION
TO ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION IN OUR

REGION. 

NEXT STEPS IN THE “RESTOCKING PROJECT FOR FISH SPECIES IN THE
MEDITERRANEAN SEA”, PRESENTED IN JULY 2019 AT THE PAM

CONFERENCE ON ECONOMIC GROWTH
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